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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
                       15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
          The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity: SC005122
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 30th April 2017: The Third Sunday of Easter, Year A:  Psalter Week 3
Sunday, (30th)           9.30 am: The Third Sunday of Easter Year A: Birthday: Pio Ifechukwu Ibeke  
Monday, (1st)            No Mass

Tuesday, (2nd)         10.00 am: St Athanasius: Intentions of Nina Dieseru
Wednesday, (3rd)      6.00 pm: Ss Philip & James: Intentions of Fr Kelly
Thursday, (4th)        10.00 am: Easter: Intentions of Confidence Omfogre 
 Friday, (5th)              6.00 pm: Easter: Intentions of Fr Kelly
 Saturday, (6th)        10.00 pm: Easter: Intentions of Ese Dieseru 
 Sunday, (7th)             9.30 am: The Fourth Sunday of Easter, Year A: Pro Populo
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick, and all those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially Paul Costello, and all whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Hymn Numbers for this Sunday, 30th April
Finances for Last Sunday, 23rd April 2017: Our collection last Sunday was £208.55 made up of £58.55 Gift Aid and Planned Giving and Loose, £150.00, Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 23rd April 2017: 52
Readers’ Rota Sunday, 7th May, 2017: 1st: Psalm/Gospel Acclamation: Everest Akumonye, 2nd:, Bidding Prayers: Children’s Mass 
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said on the third Monday of the month in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Sacred Heart Church Lottery Scheme 2017/2018 started on Saturday, 29th April. The number of players needed for the scheme is 59. In order to have the required number a double entry slot is available. This means that those who are already on the scheme can acquire as many numbers as they want. Kindly please speak to Will if you are interested. From the 2016/2017 Lottery scheme a total amount of £2,666.00 was raised for the parish. I would like to thank Will Ekwue and all who took part in the scheme for their dedication and commitment towards its success. The lucky number for the final draw of the 2016/2017- Saturday, 23rd April was 24. Congratulations to Jenny D’Souza, the winner. 

Easyfundraising App: Thank you to all those who have downloaded and are currently using the app. The total amount raised so far is £160.00. It might seem a bit little, but every time you use the app in your online shopping, a percentage of your spending goes to the Church at no extra cost to you. I would like to encourage everyone to use the App in shopping. For those who have already installed the app, I would like to thank you immensely. And for those who have not downloaded and installed the app but would like to know more about it, please kindly speak to Will. 

Church Fundraising: There is a bucket and a box at the back of the church for donation to the church towards its upkeep; alternatively do please make a donation through the bank with the following parish account number: Bank of Scotland, 00756466, sort code: 800521. Please be generous and God will bless you.
Happy Birthday to Pio Ifechukwu Ibeke whose Second Birthday occurs today. We pray for God’s blessings on him and his parents.

